
 

 
  

 

                             

Friday Bulletin 1st April 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
This isn’t an intentional April Fool’s day joke, but welcome to the Friday bulletin on Thursday!  We’ve 
just a few short items to share with you before breaking up.  On behalf of all the staff, we wish you a 
safe and happy Easter. 
 
Year 5 and 6 Bike Ability 
On the 10th and 11th May Years 5 and 6 will be will receive cycling proficiency training as they work 
towards a level 2 in Bikeability. The Bikeability Level 2 course aims to develop riders’ skills and 
confidence for cycling on single-lane roads and simple junctions with mostly moderate motor traffic 
flows (where riders encounter vehicles with progressively greater frequency in each module), and 
prepares riders for cycling on more complex, often busier or faster roads and junctions. A letter to 
parents of the children concerned and details of the activities are attached with this bulletin. 

Easter activities in Maulds Meaburn & Crosby Ravensworth 
Over the Easter weekend (Good Friday through to Easter Monday) there will be a community trail for 
you to follow and enjoy. Starting at Crosby Ravensworth shelter, you can pick up a quiz sheet, then 
work out the clues to find the secret letters which are hidden between Crosby and Maulds Meaburn. 
Once all are found, unscramble them to reveal an Easter phrase. On Easter Sunday there might just 
be a yummy treat waiting for the younger ones at the end of the trail in Maulds Meaburn shelter.  
Also, we’re encouraging children and families to take make an Easter decoration for the Easter 
branch in the shelter of the village they live in.  On one side they can write what they are looking 
forward to doing once the lockdown eases. Thanks to Karen and Sarah Rogers for this lovely idea 
which continues to build on the strong community spirit we have among our villages.  Have a fun 
Easter everyone! 

 
Improvements to our school 
We’re delighted with the new canopy outside Class 1 and will begin work adding to and improving the 
area in the weeks ahead so the children have a fabulous covered outdoor play area.  Plans are also 
afoot to improve the rear of the school by replacing the dilapidated nursery play area with an orchard.  
Thanks again to Vanessa and Pele for continuing their help cleaning the outside of the school this 
week.   

 
Duncan Priestley 
Headteacher 

https://bikeability.org.uk/bikeability-training/bikeability-level-2/


 

 
  

 

                             

 
 

Diary Dates 
Parents’ evening    28th April 
Bike Ability Y5/6     10th/11th May 
Sponsored Walk    26th May 
 

 

After school club   - Week beginning: 19th April 2021 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –  Tennis/Badminton               Thursday – Regency Rebels   
  
Tuesday –  Ukulele    Friday - Multisport 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Netball 
 
    
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 

         Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                      Friday        8.00am       8.30am 
          
          Wednesday    8.00am         8.30am      (Please circle requested time) 
         

        Childs Name ……………………………………… 

         I enclose £…………….. to pay for …………… sessions 

         

 

 

 

 


